Dear Parishioners:

The Knights of Columbus are preparing for our major fund raising project, namely
the car cruise-in and spaghetti dinner. The date is August 2™ from 4PM to 8 PM.

We would like you to know that 100% of the money raised is used for parish
projects and we donate a portion to a non-profit organization. This year we will
be donating to “Julia House”.

There are also opportunities for businesses and individuals to help us underwrite
the expenses we incur by becoming a sponsor, in addition any donation to be
used for our basket raffle would also be greatly appreciated.

Your support has helped us accomplish many projects to enrich our facilities and
we thank you. '

Please join us and enjoy a delicious spaghetti dinner, a great basket raffle, and
view the many cars on display.

P.S. If you have an automobile you would like to show please bring it. There are
no restrictions or rules, It's just to have fun.

Thank you in advance.

Michael Zboyovski, Chairman, “Cruise to the Country”




